
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

METROPOLITAN WATER RECLAMATION DISTRICT OF GREATER CHICAGO 

 

DEPARTMENT: General Administration DATE:  March 28, 2025  

 Diversity Section 

 

TO:  John P. Murray, Director of Maintenance and Operations 

  

FROM:  Richard L. Martinez, Jr., Acting Diversity Administrator  

 

SUBJECT: Goal Review of Contract 25-656-11, “Services to Repair Allen 

Bradley Computer Systems and Equipment at Various Locations”.  

 

Our review of this contract and specifications indicates that Affirmative Action goals are not 

recommended.   

 

The District is seeking a Contactor to furnish and deliver remanufactured Allen-Bradley products 

District wide for a period of thirty-six (36) months.  The total estimated contract value is 

$835,000.00 for the 3-year period.  Items 1 through 5 will require the product support level from 

Rockwell Automation (a majority contractor) in amount of $594,871.43 and should be excluded 

from the total contract amount subject to goal.  This exclusion is confirmed by the project’s 

Resident Engineer. 

 

For the remaining scope of work, Items 6 through 10, furnish and deliver remanufactured Allen 

Bradley parts by an authorized distributor, no MWVBE, firms were found to meet the authorized 

distributor qualifications. Therefore, the Affirmative Action Ordinance Revised Appendix D and 

Appendix V should not be included. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Ouidie M. Pollard, Diversity Officer at extension 13029. 

 

RLM:omp 

 

Attachment 

 

c: LoCascio, Cornier, Morakalis, Kunath, Cavaretta, Skawski, Prachasitthisak 

 

 


